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Diary Dates 
July 

10th  Class 3 last Gymnastics 

11th  Swimming Gala (Y6) 

12th  Leavers’ Disco 
 Pre-School/Infants – 5.30-6.30 

 Juniors – 6.35-7.45 

16th  Leaver’s Production – 1.30pm 

17th  Leaver’s Production – 6pm 

18th  Class 4 last swimming 

20th  Class 1 Tea Party sharing 

afternoon – 2pm 

24th Leaver’s Service – 1.30pm 

 Last day of term 

25th  INSET 

September   

3rd INSET 

4th  Pupils return 

28th  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 

October 

11th Individual Photographs 

19th  End of Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Junior Sports Day 
Thank you for coming to support the children today at 

Sports Day.  After having to cancel due to the rain, it was 

ironic that the activities had to be curtailed due to the 

heat!  

 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
It was lovely to welcome into school the Reception class of 

2018/19 for a Teddy Bears’ picnic.  They had a great 

afternoon and seem more than ready for school in 

September.  

 

Infant Toilets 
This week we met with the contractors who are going to 

be re-modelling the Infant toilet and cloak area during the 

summer holiday. We will be creating an open plan uni-sex 

toilet area, with two additional toilets so that we can 

reduce queueing time for the children and more space to 

wash their hands etc. 

 

School Disco 
The final school disco of the year will be held this Thursday: 

Pre-School and Infant will take place form 5.30-6.30 and 

the Juniors from 6.35-7.45pm. 

Tickets are available at the school office from Monday 

priced £1 

 

Payments 
As of September, we are going to be a ‘cashless school’ for trips, meals, breakfast club and 

after-school care.  Please ensure that you have all of the necessary details for ParentPay as 

money for the above items cannot be accepted at the office.  Many thanks.  

 

Sponsored Walk 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in sponsor money this week – the total raised so far is 

£919.50!!  We will be using this money to put towards the annual visiting pantomime.  
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Christmas Shoebox Appeal 

We are continuing our collection for the Christmas Shoeboxes again.  Throughout 

July we will be collecting: 

Sweets (please ensure that the use-by date goes beyond Christmas 2018) 

Steam Mills Superstars! 

       
Class 1 Freddie, Rhys, Max and Oakley 

Class 2 Isla, Milly and George 

Class 3 Archie and Bailey 

Class 4 Theo and Jayden 

Rights from the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child.  

In July we are learning: 

Article 12 – Every child has the right to say what they think in all matters affecting 

them, and to have their views taken seriously. 

Article 30 – Every child has the right to learn and use the language, custom and 

religion of their family, whether or not these are shared by the majority of people in 

the country where they live. 
 


